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This is a blatant attempt at voter disenfranchisement. The right to vote is a 

fundamental right and any representative who attempts to restrict that right should be 

removed from office. Proponents say it is to protect against fraud but there is little to 

no evidence of fraud and a significant amount of evidence that this would prevent 

valid voting from happening. It just comes down to numbers; this will prevent more 

people from voting than it would protect against fraud (which again, there is little to no 

evidence of). It's so blatant and wrong. Why the hell would we want to make it harder 

for people to vote? Answer: you don't think you will like the outcome of the vote. That 

is NOT a valid justification for stripping a fundamental right from people.  


